
 
 
 

Summer 2  
Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 Week 7 Week 8 

Reception 
 
 

 
 

 

      Consolidation 
Gaps 

End of term events 

Year 1 
 

How have explorers 
changed the world ? 

 
LO: What is an 

explorer? 
 

 

How have explorers 
changed the world ? 

 
LO: Where have 

explorers travelled 
and when? 

 

How have explorers 
changed the world ? 

 
LO: Who was 

Christopher Columbus 
and what did he do? 

 

How have explorers 
changed the world ? 

 
LO: Who was Mathew 
Henson and what did 

he do? 
 

How have explorers 
changed the world ? 

 
LO: How has 

exploration changed? 
 

How have explorers 
changed the world ? 

 
LO: How can we 
remember them? 

 

How have explorers 
changed the world ? 

 
Assessment 

 

Consolidation 
Gaps 

End of term events 

Year 2 
 

What is a monarch? 
 

LO: What is a 
monarch? 

 

What is a monarch? 
 

LO: Who is our 
monarch today? 

What is a monarch? 
 

LO: How did William 
the Conqueror become 

king of England? 
 

What is a monarch? 
 

LO: How did William 
the Conqueror rule? 

What is a monarch? 
 

LO: How did castles 
change? 

What is a monarch? 
 

LO: What was a 
monarch in the past? 

 

What is a monarch? 
 

Assessment 

Consolidation 
Gaps 

End of term events 

Year 3 
 

What did the Ancient 
Egyptians believe? 

 
LO: Who were the 

Egyptians and when 
did they live? 

 

What did the Ancient 
Egyptians believe? 

 
LO: What did the 
ancient Egyptians 

believe? 
 

What did the Ancient 
Egyptians believe? 

 
LO: Why and how did 

the Egyptians build the 
pyramids? 

 

What did the Ancient 
Egyptians believe? 

 
LO: How and why did 

the Egyptians 
mummify people? 

 

What did the Ancient 
Egyptians believe? 

 
LO: What does the 

book of the dead tell 
us about ancient 
Egyptian beliefs? 

 

What did the Ancient 
Egyptians believe? 

 
LO: What did the 
ancient Egyptians 

believe? 

What did the Ancient 
Egyptians believe? 

 
 

Assessment 
 
 

Consolidation 
Gaps 

End of term events 

Year 4  
 

Were the Vikings 
raiders, traders or 

settlers? 
 

LO: When and why did 
the Vikings come to 

Britain? 
 

Were the Vikings 
raiders, traders or 

settlers? 
 

LO: Were the Vikings 
raiders, traders or 
something else? 

 

Were the Vikings 
raiders, traders or 

settlers? 
 

LO: Where did the 
Vikings go? How did 

they get there? 

Were the Vikings 
raiders, traders or 

settlers? 
 

LO: Why are there 
different Viking sagas 
explaining the same 
event and what does 
this tell us about the 

Vikings? 
 

Were the Vikings 
raiders, traders or 

settlers? 
 

LO: What were the 
impact of Viking raids 

and settlements on 
local communities in 

Britain? 
 

Were the Vikings 
raiders, traders or 

settlers? 
 

LO: What were the 
Vikings achievements 

and how did they 
impact the world? 

Were the Vikings 
raiders, traders or 

settlers? 
 

Assessment 
 

Consolidation 
Gaps 

End of term events 

Year 5 
 

How did the Maya 
civilisation compare to 

the Anglo Saxons? 
 

LO: Who were the 
Maya and when did 

they live? 
 

 

How did the Maya 
civilisation compare to 

the Anglo Saxons? 
 

LO: How did the Maya 
settle in the rainforest? 

 

How did the Maya 
civilisation compare to 

the Anglo Saxons? 
 

LO: What similarities 
and differences 

existed between Maya 
and Anglo saxon 

homes? 
 

How did the Maya 
civilisation compare to 

the Anglo Saxons? 
 

LO: What did the Maya 
believe? 

 

How did the Maya 
civilisation compare to 

the Anglo Saxons? 
 

LO: What do 
archaeological remains 

tell us about Maya 
cities ? 

 

How did the Maya 
civilisation compare to 

the Anglo Saxons? 
 

LO: The decline of the 
Maya cities: man-made 

or natural disaster? 
 

How did the Maya 
civilisation compare to 

the Anglo Saxons? 
 

Assessment 

Consolidation 
Gaps 

End of term events 

Year 6 What did the Greeks 
ever do for us? 

What did the Greeks 
ever do for us? 

What did the Greeks 
ever do for us? 

What did the Greeks 
ever do for us? 

What did the Greeks 
ever do for us? 

What did the Greeks 
ever do for us? 

What did the Greeks 
ever do for us? 

Consolidation 
Gaps 



 

 

  
LO: Who were the 

Greeks and when did 
they live? 

 
LO: What did the 
Greeks believe? 

 

 
LO: How was ancient 
Greece concerned? 

 

 
LO: Did the Greeks give 

us democracy? 
 

 
LO: How do Greek 

philosophers influence 
us today? 

 

 
LO: What did the 
Greeks do for us? 

 
Assessment 

 

End of term events 


